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HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS

Kent M. Edwards, PHR

Director of Human Resources


MEMORANDUM

To:

Judge Robert Hebert



Commissioner Richard Morrison



Commissioner Grady Prestage



Commissioner Andy Meyers



Commissioner James Patterson

From:

Kent Edwards,

Director of Human Resources 

Subject:
HR Agenda Items for January 26, 2016 Commissioner’s Court
Date:

January 19, 2016
The following information is a summary of the HR Agenda Items for the January 26, 2016 Commissioners Court.

Security Benefit is one of three Fort Bend County 457(b) deferred compensation plans offered to County employees. To ensure continuing compliance with all applicable regulatory guidelines, Security Benefit has drafted appropriate documents to their plans in which many of our employees are voluntarily enrolled.

There is no cost to the County for this item.

The documents have been reviewed and approved by the County Attorney and the County Auditor.

Human Resources approves of the proposed item.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 281/ 341-8631.
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